Equipment Report

In 2020, we did not have an active chair sitting in this portfolio.   Erin Turski will be taking this role over in 2021.   We did start to revamp the hunter course.  We built new hunter boxes and repaired existing standards.  We held a painting party to paint the hunter rails, boxes and standards which spruced things up.  
In 2021, we are exploring the options of adding additional equipment for both hunter and jumper rings.  Our jumper rails are starting to need paint and will be looking at a price comparison of selling these rails and buying new ones versus repainting these rails.

Andrew Curry
